
 

[Pending Final Approval] COAS Procedure May 15, 2024 

College of Arts & Sciences 
PROCEDURE FOR COAS COMMITTEE ELECTIONS 

 
All elections should be held according to departmental bylaws or general procedures with university 
policies and procedures taking precedence.  
  

A. Before the end of March of each Spring semester, the chairs of academic departments must 
hold a meeting open to all voting faculty to elect departmental representatives to all college-
level committees. Representatives will serve in the following 


